Buckingham Township Board of Supervisors
Work Session
Minufes

The work session of the Buckingham Township Board of Supervisors was held
May 28, 2025 in the Township Building, 4613 Hughesian Drive, Buckingham,
Pennsylvania.

Present: Maggie Rash Chairman
Jon Forest Vice-Chairman
Paul Calderaio Member
Dana S. Cozza Township Manager
Daniel Gray Township Engineer
Luke Rosanova Bucks County Planning Commission

Not Present:  Craig A. Smith, Esquire Township Solicitor
Gary Weaver Township Water/Wastewater Consultant

The work session commenced after the regular business meeting, at 7:10 p.m.

Comprehensive Plan

Mrs. Cozza explained that the Bucks County Planning Commission is in the process of
preparing a proposal to update the Buckingham Township Comprehensive Plan, and she
asked if the Board would prefer Buckingham’s Sustainability Plan to be included or
separate. The Board of Supervisors agreed that the Sustainability Plan should be
included, but should be added towards the end of revision process so that it is current.

7:15 p.m. The work session was adjourned.

Approved by the Board of Supervisors on the 25th day of June, 2025,
Buckingham Township Board of Supervisors
Maggie Rash, Chairman
Jon Forest, Vice-Chairman
Paul Calderaio

Attest:

Dana S. Cozza, Township Secretary

Minutes respectfully submitted by Lori Wicen.



